FRONTIER

Carrier Customer Bulletin

Date of Bulletin:

September 1, 2023

Notice #: CCBFTR02148
Audience: CLEC, Reseller, ISP
Subject: Obtaining Static IP Address for Wholesale Advantage

Broadband Service

Date Effective:

Immediately

We have recently updated our Static IP Address Job Aid to provide direction on when
and how our customers may obtain the Static IP address assignments for Wholesale
Advantage Broadband services.

Specifically, Static IP address assignments are available on the due date (FOC) of the
broadband order. Contact Local.Broadband@ftr.com to get IP Address assignment

information.

For this and other helpful Broadband job aids, please visit our website at:
https://wholesale.frontier.com/Reference-Library/Broadband.

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.
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